Day’s Work Featured in the State of the School Address
The State of the School address given on January 24, 2018 by Dr. Selwyn M. Vickers, Senior Vice President for Medicine and Dean,  highlighted Dr. Jeremy Day’s work.  Dr. Day is working to understand addiction cause at both the cellular and molecular levels by examining how dopamine surge influences each part of the brain and leads to long-term rewiring of neurons.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Day is an assistant professor in the Department of Neurobiology, director of the Civitan International Research Center Neurodevelopmental Bioinformatics Initiative and a faculty member of the McKnight Brain Institute.  
